
Bickford of Greenwood would like
to invite you to our Annual Easter

Egg Hunt!

The Easter Bunny will be here!!

 Easter Egg Hunt for the
grandkids and great-grands kids

Saturday
April 15, 2017

from 2pm to 4pm

3021 Stella Drive, Greenwood, IN 46143
www.enrichinghappiness.com/greenwood

317-807-3077

Bickford of Greenwood
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